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From: David Schnakenberg (BSA)

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 11:53 AM

To: 'Shelly Friedman' <sfriedman@frigot.com>
Cc: Ryan Singer (BSA) <rsinger@bsa.nyc.gov>
Subject: BSA Cal. No. 74-07-BZ

Mr. Friedman,

Please be advised that your February 18, 2016, request for a letter of substantial compliance related to the
above-referenced matter is denied.

David J. Schnakenberg

General Counsel

NYC Board of Standards and Appeals
250 Broadway, 29th Floor

New York, NY 10007

212.386.0069
dschnakenberg@bsa.nyc.gov






